Clearview Local Schools Update:

Free Breakfast and Lunch

Clearview Local Schools will continue to provide Breakfast and Lunch for the students during the 3-week
school closing. The program will start on March 17, 2020 and run through April 3, 2020.

We will offer a free Breakfast and Lunch for a student’s Pre K- 12. During the first week (March 17" &
19") a “Grab and Go” program will be set up at the 1% set of doors in the Clearview High School Student
Parking Lot from 10am-12pm. We are not allowing students or parents to enter the building; therefare,
the meals will be brought to your vehicle. During the second and third weeks we will have the pick up at
Clearview High School. It will be the same time and location as the first week. We will also run the am
bus routes for Durling and Vincent during their normal times for pickup of the “Grab and Go” meals as
well as provide a parked bus in Vincent’s parking lot to distribute meals from 8am-9am.

The Clearview Local Schools will distribute the bags according to the following schedule. The first week
will contain enough Breakfast/Lunch for 2 days as indicated below. The following 2 weeks will contain
enough Breakfast/Lunch for 5 days.

Pick up Day Date Number of Breakfast/Lunch
Bags Provided
1st week
Tuesday March 17, 2020 2 breakfast & 2 lunch
Thursday March 19, 2020 2 breakfast & 2 lunch
2™ & 3" week
Monday March 23 & March 30™, 2020 | 5 breakfast & S lunch

Please bring your own larger bag or boxes to transport the “Grab and Go” bagged meals.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation,

Cheryi Gillies
Food Service Director




